
This class action alleges that Canada’s actions in creating,

operating, and maintaining the Indian Boarding Home Program

created an environment where abuse, harassment, and other

harms could occur. The prolonged absence from family and

community also caused loss of culture, language, and community

bonding. Canada’s conduct was negligent and in breach of the

duties that Canada owes to its Indigenous Persons.

If you were placed in an "Indian Boarding Home Program"

between September 1st, 1951 and June 30th, 1992, you

may be entitled to financial compensation through the

Indian Boarding Homes Class Action Lawsuit.

If this sounds like you or a family member, please reach

out to Lesley at lesley.becker@lilwat.ca to begin the

process of registering for this lawsuit.
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If you are looking for further emotional support or assistance please

visit The Indian Residential School Survivors Society at www.irsss.ca.

Toll-free:1-(800)-721-0066 24HR Crisis line:1-(866)-925-4419 


